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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Dear Committee Members,

      I have seen the proposed Congressional map for my area. The proposed map from the
committee  moves my precinct (109) and West Plano (the Collin County side) from CD3
(Representative Van Tyler) to CD4. It does not make any sense to me why West Plano would be a
part of CD4. This district is now huge. The Congressman will not understand Plano's issues or
even be able to get to us regularly. Congressman Taylor lives in Plano. He understands its
resident's and issues. That area of West Plano should not be in CD4 at all. It needs to stay
with the rest of Collin County in CD3. Congressman Taylor has been a great representative for
CD3. He is very accessible to his constituents, even giving out his personal phone number to
everyone in CD3. Every time I reach out to him, he or someone from his office gets back to me.
Please keep West Plano or at least 109 in CD3.

Thank you

Jennifer




